INFORMATION CONCERNING THE CONFERENCE
OF THE NATIONAL ELECTION COMMISSION (PKW) ON THE 11.06.2004 AT 12.00 p.m. AT THE SEAT OF PKW.

On the 11th June 2004 at 12.00 p.m. at the seat of the National Election Commission took place a press conference concerning the election to the European Parliament. In the conference took part: the chairman of PKW - judge Ferdynand Rymarz, members of PKW – judge Andrzej Kisielewicz and Stefan Jaworski, the secretary of  PKW – Kazimierz Wojciech Czaplicki and a vice – head of the Legal Unit and Organization of the Election by the National Election Office – Romuald Drapiński. 
The chairman of PKW said that the organization works connected with setting the election  were finished and the election schedule was fullfilled. 

In the polling stations in all parts of the country the voting will take place from 8.00 a.m. to 10.00 p.m.. The election silence will begin at midnight on Friday and will last till 10.00 p.m. on Sunday. During this time agitation and publishing of preliminary polls are prohibited. 

Judge Ferdynand Rymarz pointed out that on the day of the election PKW would provide, twice, the information concerning the attendance. The first conference on the day of the election will be organized at the seat of PKW at 10.00 a.m.. There are four conferences planned. First results obtained from 10% of the constituencies are planned to be announced by PKW between 1.00 and 2.00 a.m. on Monday, whereas further results, from 30% and 60% of the constituencies are to be announced as the results are coming in via electronic devices to Warsaw. The unofficial results might be known by Monday morning. The official results of the election to the European Parliament might be expected on Tuesday evening.
